
ADDENDUM #1__ 
 

To: All Proposal Holders 

Date: April 22, 2025 

From:  Jamie Shrawder, Program Manager 
 SEDA-Council of Governments 
 201 Furnace Road 
 Lewisburg, PA 17837 
 570-524-4491  

Project:   AUSTIN BOROUGH WWTP – GENERATOR INSTALL 

This Addendum forms a part of the Request for Quotes (RFQ) and modifies the original RFQ, 
dated April 11, 2025, as noted below. All proposers must sign and return the attached 
Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum. Acknowledgement of Receipt is required to ensure 
consideration of the proposal.  Failure to do so may subject the proposer to disqualification. 
 
This Addendum consists of the following items: 

 
1. Question: Does the engineer scope include sizing the generator? 
 
Answer:   Yes, please include work to determine the correct size for the generator as 
part of your proposal.  To ask specific questions or arrange a site visit please contact: 
 

Kurt A. Logue 
Water/Wastewater Operator 

Austin Borough  
21 Turner St. 

Austin PA, 16720 
Office 814-647-8613  

Email: kurtlogue@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 



Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum 
 
 

We hereby acknowledge and confirm receipt of ADDENDUM NO #1 regarding the Austin Borough WWTP 
– Generator Install and have attached this Addendum to our copy of the RFQ. 
 
 
 Company Name:  
  
   
 
 By:  
 
   
 
 Title:  
 
   
 
 Date:  
 
   
 


